
Annex B 

Links between Previously Announced and New Cases 
 
Further epidemiological investigations and contact tracing have uncovered links between 
previously announced and new cases. 
 

i. Eight of the earlier confirmed cases have now been linked to form a new cluster at a 
dormitory at 52 Kaki Bukit Industrial Terrace. 
 

ii. One of the newly confirmed cases is linked to four previous cases to form a new cluster at 
a dormitory at 19 Kian Teck Avenue. 

 

iii. Two additional cases are linked to the cluster at Acacia Lodge (530-540 Bukit Batok Street 
23), which has a total of 960 confirmed cases now. 

 

iv. Two additional cases are linked to the cluster at ASPRI-Westlite Papan (5 Jalan Papan), 
which has a total of 617 confirmed cases now. 

 

v. 10 additional cases are linked to the cluster at Avery Lodge Dormitory (2D Jalan Papan), 
which has a total of 1,107 confirmed cases now. 

 

vi. One additional case is linked to the cluster at Blue Stars Dormitory (3 Kian Teck Lane), 
which has a total of 547 confirmed cases now. 

 

vii. Three additional cases are linked to the cluster at CDPL Tuas Dormitory (6 Tuas South 
Street 15), which has a total of 1,538 confirmed cases now. 

 

viii. 12 additional cases are linked to the cluster at Jurong Penjuru Dormitory (58 Penjuru 
Place), which has a total of 2,049 confirmed cases now. 

 

ix. Three additional cases are linked to the cluster at Kian Teck Dormitory (26 Kian Teck 
Avenue), which has a total of 965 confirmed cases now. 

 

x. Four additional cases are linked to the cluster at Kranji Lodge I (12 Kranji Road), which 
has a total of 664 confirmed cases now. 

 

xi. 15 additional cases are linked to the cluster at The Leo dormitory (23 Kaki Bukit Road 3), 
which has a total of 957 confirmed cases now. 

 

xii. Six additional cases are linked to the cluster at SJ Dormitory (180 Woodlands Industrial 
Park E5), which has a total of 228 confirmed cases now. 

 

xiii. 234 additional cases are linked to the cluster at Toh Guan Dormitory (19A Toh Guan Road 
East), which has a total of 1,228 confirmed cases now. 

 

xiv. 23 additional cases are linked to the cluster at Tuas South Dormitory (1 Tuas South Street 
12), which has a total of 1,327 confirmed cases now. 

 

xv. One additional case is linked to the cluster at Tuas View Dormitory (70 Tuas South Avenue 
1), which has a total of 1,493 confirmed cases now. 

 

xvi. Three additional cases are linked to the cluster at Westlite Mandai dormitory (34 Mandai 
Estate), which has a total of 663 confirmed cases now. 



 

xvii. 10 additional cases are linked to the cluster at Westlite Toh Guan dormitory (18 Toh Guan 
Road East), which has a total of 834 confirmed cases now. 

 

xviii. Two additional cases are linked to the cluster at Westlite Woodlands dormitory (2 
Woodlands Sector 2), which has a total of 876 confirmed cases now. 

 

xix. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 2 Fan Yoong Road, which has a total of 147 
confirmed cases now. 

 

xx. Seven additional cases are linked to the cluster at 23 Kaki Bukit Road 6, which has a total 
of 232 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxi. 25 additional cases are linked to the cluster at 12 Kian Teck Crescent, which has a total 
of 113 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxii. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 51 Paya Ubi Industrial Park, which has a 
total of 50 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxiii. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 10 Shaw Road, which has a total of 293 
confirmed cases now. 

 

xxiv. Two additional cases are linked to the cluster at 17 Shaw Road, which has a total of 168 
confirmed cases now. 

 

xxv. 46 additional cases are linked to the cluster at 9B Tech Park Crescent, which has a total 
of 117 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxvi. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 80 Tuas Avenue 1, which has a total of 142 
confirmed cases now. 

 

xxvii. Seven additional cases are linked to the cluster at 200A Tuas South Boulevard, which has 
a total of 253 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxviii. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 15 Tuas View Square, which has a total of 
136 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxix. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 145 Tuas View Square, which has a total of 
56 confirmed cases now. 

 

xxx. One additional case is linked to the cluster at 182 Woodlands Industrial Park E5, which 
has a total of 99 confirmed cases now. 

 


